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UNKNOWN DEATH 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the death of a w/m that 
was located underneath the Davie Boulevard overpass and I-95 on December 
11, 2008, at approximately 7:30 A.M. 
 
At this time, we have been unsuccessful in positively identify the male that was 
located this morning.  As a result of this, we have been unable to notify the 
subjects the next of kin.  The male is approximately 40 years of age, 5’6”, thin 
build, with a black crew cut.  He was wearing a black t-shirt that said “I Love New 
York” and tan pants. 
 
We are requesting help from the public in identifying the subject.  Anyone with 
information pertaining to this case is encouraged to contact Detective Jack 
DiCristofalo at 954-828-6096 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-
TIPS. 
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